
The Grange Supply Board of Directors is currently seeking 
nominations from our membership for one open board position in 
the upcoming term. The Grange Supply Board is comprised of five 

Board Members who serve 3-year terms.  
 

If you would like to be considered for nomination, please contact If you would like to be considered for nomination, please contact 
nominations@grangesupply.com with a letter of intent. To learn 
more about the Requirements and Responsibilities of a Board 

Member, please visit the Membership page at 
www.grangesupply.com  

 
The Board of Directors will further evaluate all candidates to identify The Board of Directors will further evaluate all candidates to identify 

the best qualified nominees for the open position.  

Interested in Joining the 
Board of Directors? 


